PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT:

Sharon Iovanni Stoneham School Building Committee Member 781-248-9754 siovanni01@gmail.com

John Macero, Superintendent of Schools Stoneham Public Schools 781-279-3802 jmacero@stonehamschools.org

STONEHAM SCHOOL BUILDING COMMITTEE AT TOWN DAY

Stoneham, MA – What do you want in your new high school? That's the question the Stoneham School Building Committee (SSBC) will ask you to answer on Saturday, September 14 at Stoneham Town Day and we're looking to you for answers.

The members of the SSBC want to ensure that everyone in Stoneham has the chance to tell us what a new or renovated Stoneham High School could have to make learning fun, exciting and open to all. Hearing from you is the first step in designing this building.

So, be sure to stop by the Stoneham School Building Committee space at Town Day and let us hear from you! If you cannot be at Town Day, our next scheduled meeting is Monday night, September 16, at 7 P.M. at the Stoneham Central Middle School in the media center.

SSBC meetings are open to all and the Committee welcomes your attendance and input. If you cannot attend the meeting in person, you can find online versions of the meeting live, on Stoneham TV government channels (Comcast 22, RCN 15 and Verizon 36). You can also view the meetings at any time on https://www.stonehamtv.org/ondemand in the Stoneham School Building Committee section.

For further information about the Stoneham School Building Committee use the following URL - $\underline{ https://www.stoneham-ma.gov/627/School-Building-Committee} \ .$